

The America Legion Ernest L. Anderson Post 99

2502 E. Kenedy Ave, Kingsville, TX 78363

www.elapost99.org | ELAPost99@gmail.com | 361-595-3211

March 11, 2024

Dear Community Member,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to you on behalf of the Planning Committee of the Kleberg County Veterans Resource Fair, a dedicated group committed to supporting and honoring our veterans. We are excited to announce our upcoming **1st Annual Kleberg County Veteran Resource Fair**, scheduled for May 22, 2024, at JK Northway Exposition Center in Kingsville, TX, and we are reaching out to request your support as a Vendor / Resource Provider for this important event.

The 1st Annual Kleberg County Veteran Resource Fair aims to provide a comprehensive platform for Veterans to access vital resources, services, and support networks. With a focus on addressing the diverse needs of our Veterans, we have organized a range of activities and initiatives including:

- Informational booths featuring organizations offering services such as healthcare, education, employment opportunities, housing assistance, mental health support, and financial planning tailored to veterans' needs.
- Networking opportunities to facilitate connections between Veterans, employers, and service providers, fostering a sense of community and camaraderie.
- Recognition ceremonies to honor the sacrifices and contributions of our veterans, including keynote speeches from distinguished guests.

Vendors / Resource Providers are offered a free 10 x 10 Vender's Space with an 8-foot table and 2 folding chairs. Depending on availability we can also arrange for an electrical outlet & Wi-Fi access. You can reserve your Vendor's Space by visiting: https://bit.ly/KlebergCountyVeteranResourceFair and then clicking on the "Vendor Registration" button towards the top of the screen.

By participating, your organization will not only demonstrate its commitment to supporting our nation's heroes but also gain visibility and recognition among our esteemed veteran community and their families. If you or someone you know would like to contribute to the logistics of this monumental event, we are also accepting donations and sponsorships, please contact our team for more information.

Thank you for your time and consideration. Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me directly at 361-880-0236 or apoloniomunoz@outlook.com. We look forward to the possibility of collaborating with you and your esteemed organization to make the 1st Annual Kleberg County Veteran Resource Fair a resounding success.

For God & Country,

Apolonio "Apple" E. Muñoz III

Finance Officer, American Legion Post 99

Co-Chair, Kleberg County Veteran Resource Fair Planning Committee